Weblinks

http://www.fnha.ca/

First Nations Health Authority (FNHA) took over Indigenous health in British Columbia that began back in
2005; entered into a bilateral agreement called the Transformative Change Accord in 2006 and is
governed by the First Nations Health Council. FNHA provides program funding (ex. Medical Travel),
service and program initiatives; such as, the Plan W (Pharmacare) or Vision, Dental and Medical
Equipment and Supplies program offered by Pacific Blue Cross effective September 2019.

http://fnhc.ca/

The First Nations Health Council (FNHC) was created out of the negotiation back in 2005 and in 2006
signed the Transformative Change Accord to address the gaps in public health for Indigenous population
in British Columbia. FNHC has a vast mandate to service Indigenous populations in British Columbia
both politically and act as advocates for health change that is community-driven and nation-based.

http://fnhda.ca/

The First Nations Health Directors Association (FNHDA) was established in April 2010; as many Health
Managers had vast knowledge, experience and education to offer technical support to the pillars of
health for British Columbia’s Indigenous populations.

https://statimchealth.net/

The St’at’imc Outreach Health Services (SOHS) history began in September 2015 as an unincorporated
society and “is based upon the work of the Northern St’at’imc Health Leadership [LTC Chiefs as Board of
Directors] and the Health Directors/Leads of Xaxli'p, Xwisten, T'it'q’et, Sekw’el’was, Ts’kw’aylaxw and
Tsal’alh [known as the Health Advisory Committee].” SOHS provides numerous health services for the
Northern St’at’imc area both on and off reserve.

https://www.interiorhealth.ca/Pages/default.aspx

The Interior Health (I.H.) provides health care within the Northern St’at’imc territory and works in
partnership with the communities to provide more cultural safety health care for the Indigenous
population.

https://food-guide.canada.ca/en/

The Government of Canada simplified their Canada’s Food Guide so that Canadians can follow more
easily. They provide information on eating habits and food choices and offer tips and recipes for all
Canadians to follow.



